CAPC Minutes

January 24th, 2006
Members: Joan Bass, Nathan Borchelt, Jere Boudell, Becky Gmeiner, Byron Jeff, Joe Johnson, Kathryn Kemp, Teresa King, Adam Kubik, Mara Mooney, Judith Ogden, Susan Sanner, Joan Taylor, Karen Weaver, and Kurt-Alexander Zeller.
Non Members: Tom Eaves, Lisa Eichelberger, Susan Hunter, Sue Odom, Russ Porter, and Tammy Wilson

1. 
A motion was made to approve the minutes from the January 17th, meeting with minor modifications by Zeller, seconded by Johnson and the committee approved.  Modified minutes can be viewed at http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/1-17-06.doc. 
2.   Arts & Sciences

· This was a second read for the proposed ENGL 3150 – Shakespeare, course.  A motion was made to approve with minor modifications to the prerequisites by Zeller, seconded by Johnson and approved by Council.  Council was reminded that the Banner Action form must be filled out in order to get the course added.  For course details go to: http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/ENGL3150.doc
3. Health Sciences

· Borchelt stated that all suggestions were incorporated in the proposal for the Master of Science in Nursing.  Eichelberger thanked council for suggestions.  Council discussed a couple of issues with the program and after a few minor adjustments to the proposal a motion to approve was made by Bass, seconded by Jeff, approved by Council.  Borchelt will present at the next Faculty Council meeting. For program details go to: http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/MSN.doc 
· There was no additional discussion on the proposal for the Master of Health Administration.  A motion was made by Jeff, seconded by Zeller, and approved by Council.  Borchelt will present the proposal at the next Faculty Council meeting. For proposal details go to: http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/MHA.doc 
CAPC next meeting will be on February 7th, 2006           
Borchelt requested that each council member remind departments about the updated website.

Submitted by:

Tammy Wilson
